
August: When The Heat Slows Life Down—
But Purpose Keeps Us Moving.

It is an honor to continue
serving as your Escambia
County District 4 Commissioner.
I remain deeply committed to
clear, open communication and
to ensuring every resident has
access to the resources, services,
and support available through
our county.

Over the past few weeks, you
may have seen me and my
dedicated District Aide, Melanie
Luna, walking neighborhoods
throughout our community. 

These visits are an important
part of our effort to stay
engaged and connected—
meeting you where you are,
listening to your concerns, and
providing helpful information
about county services that
impact your daily life.

If we happened to miss you,
please know we’ve left
behind an informational door
hanger designed to guide
you to key Escambia County
contacts and departments.
Whether you’re navigating a
challenge now or may need
support in the future, we
want to ensure you have the
tools and guidance you need
at your fingertips.

Serving District 4 is a
responsibility I carry with
great honor and purpose.

Thank you for the continued
opportunity to represent you
with transparency, integrity,
and heart.
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